4.10 (ae)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Aberdeen Ave

From: Joyce And Irv Dain

Sent: Friday, August 21, 2020 3:25 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Aberdeen Ave

We have lived on Pleasant Ave, a few blocks from the top of the Queen St Hill since 1962, and Aberdeen is vital as a
throughway from the mountain to the city, west end, and especially to St Joseph’s Hospital.

Emergency services in the City have been cut off from the hospital since parking has been messed up on the streets
adjacent to it. Do Not close further access routes. Thank you Joyce Dain



